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June 10,2014

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY

Patrick Lane
City of Oakland
250 Frank Ogawa Plaza, Suite 5313

Oakland CA94612
E-Mail : pslane@oaklandnet.com

Re: Strada T5/6 June ll,2014 ENA Deliverables

Dear Patrick:

This letter addresses the June 11,2014 ENA deliverables and all previous deliverables to

date. Regarding the June I 1,2014 deliverables, the CEQA consultant has prepared a draft scope

of work for City review and approval based on the specific CEQA approach for the project.

Separately, after our initial meeting on May 7 ,2014 with Ron Wolf of Old Oakland Neighbors,

Mr. Wolf was able to present the proposed development plan to the Old Oakland Neighbors

Board. We plan to attend and scheduled a follow up discussion and presentation at an Old

Oakland Neighbors general meeting, likely on August 27rh at 7PM. We are also awaiting a

comprehensive list of other stakeholders and interested community members from the Planning

Department. V/e will conduct additional public outreach over the next few months.

This letter confirms that we are in compliance with and have met the requirements of the

ENA deliverables to date.
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Very truly yours,
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Anagha Dandekar Clifford
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